
Peacebuilding Commission 

Ambassadorial-level meeting on Indigenous Peoples, Peace and Reconciliation in Canada, 

Colombia and Norway  

19 June 



urgently on issues surrounding Indigenous Peoples, whose vulnerability will increase with 

climate change. Finally, he welcomed the work of the PBC and indicated readiness of the 

UNPFII to work together. 

 

4. Mr. Donald Nicholls, Director of the Cree Nation Government Department of Justice and 

Correctional Services (Canada), expressed reconciliation as establishing and maintaining a 

mutually respectful relationship between Indigenous and non-Indigenous Peoples. He 

highlighted 



7. Ms. Elizabeth Spehar, Assistant Secretary-General for Peacebuilding Support, noted the 

strong relevance of this topic to the 81¶V�SHDFHEXLOGLQJ�DJHQGD�ZKLOH�DOVR�HPSKDVL]LQJ�WKH�

universality of prevention and peacebuilding. While commending the encouraging progress 



¶ Encourage the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues to continue engagement with the 

Peacebuilding Commission, including through the engagement of Indigenous youth. 

 


